Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Andy Lojo <Andy.Lojo@anteagroup.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 5:03 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Jan Wagoner

Subject: Public Storage Newark

Hi Jerry. We are starting up. Did the background air monitoring today. They are potholing utilities tomorrow then a day
or two of clearing and grubbing an tree removal Next week we will probably be moving soil in full force. Pls let me
know if you have any questions or want any more notices.

I think we will have the import soil information available in a couple of days too

Thanks

Andy

Sent from my iPhone

This e-mail is personal. For our full disclaimer, please visit http://www.anteagroup.com/confidentiality.



